Neighbourhood Plan meeting Nov 2016
The neighbourhood plan group met again on 28 November. We have asked  local landowners whether they would like any of their land to be considered for potential development as part of the neghbourhood plan process. A number of sites have been notified and the process of evaluating these has begun.
 
 This assessment is needed to support our plan in due course. We plan to issue a questionnaire to villagers before Christmas and we will follow this up with an open day early in the new year where everyone can look at the options.
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